
Please pray for the  

people who are sick in 

our Parish especially:  

Frank Byrne, Barbara 

Kirk, Aart Kop, Joan Tal-

bot, Judy Lewis, Joan Ranken, 

Narelle Connaughton, Norman 

Collins, Eunice Priestley, Marie Ir-

win, Reg Corbett, Marie McLean, 

Fr Kevin Murphy, Barry Stephens, 

Justin and Kylie, Lori-Anne Foran, 

Catherine Hulse, Peter Morgan, 

Jessica Madden, Lynne Van der 

Sterren, Maureen Price, Sylvia Hef-

fernan and Pat Anderson. 

Altar Linen:  June Di Ebbelaar  

Counting:  19th June Vince Honan Rachel Glover 

Flowers:  23rd/24th June Marcia Geerey Beverly Ponitka 

 

Saturday  

24th June 

6pm 

Sunday  

25th June 

8am 

Sunday  

25th June 

10am 

Ministers 
Tim Cahill 

Marcia Geerey 

Pat Anderson 

Graham Moore 

Netta Behringer 

Joan Neill 

Readers 
Robyn Kennedy 

Heidi Jay 

Michael Wells 

Barry Hoban 

Sophie Kenny/ 

Alicia Hampson 

Gerry Ebbelaar 

Rest In Peace 

We pray that God may welcome into 

glory those of our family and friends 

who have departed this life, especially 

Leon Pallamountagne and Margaret 

Pike. 

A Message from Fr John 

Jesus said: "I am the living bread that came down from heaven; whoever eats this bread will live forever, 

and the bread that I will give is my flesh for the life of the world." The way the meet Jesus in the Eucharist 

overflows into our daily life. It is the most intimate of encounters where somebody shares their whole life 

with us so that we may discover what brings us life. This is not just a giving or receiving of something it is a 

giving and receiving of someone. This opens us to the realisation that our lives have eternal worth and 

that this encounter changes everything. It is all too easy to see this as something we do rather than some-

thing we become. We receive Eucharist so that we can become one with Christ. We do not just do this as 

individuals but as a communion which draws us close to each other. Just as we reverence Jesus in the 

tabernacle so we should also reverence each other where Jesus becomes the tabernacle of our heart. 

As Augustine says, "It was in the flesh that Christ walked among us and it is His flesh that He has given us to 

eat for our salvation." When we genuflect to the tabernacle we honour how God calls us to be present to 

his saving grace which is for our good and the good of the whole world. We are called to be disciples of 

that grace which draws us closer to him and closer to each other. 

What’s On Weekly 

Monday Mothers Prayer Group: 

      Broulee: Banksia Village, 9.30am 

      Moruya: Presbytery, 11.00am 

2nd & 4th Wednesday  

St Vinnies conference meet at 12.30pm 

Wednesday 

Eucharistic Adoration until 4pm 

Thursday  

Tuross Head Caring Group meet for a cup-

pa and a chat, Tuross Club, 10am - 12noon.     

Contact 0497 315 534. 

Friday  

Ladies Craft Group/Wrap With Love, meet 

in Presbytery, after Mass/10am 

Adoration/Prayer for Marriage, Families &                   

      Peace 7-8pm 

What’s On Monthly 

1st Thursday  

MenAlive group meeting in Presbytery11am 

2nd Thursday 

Mass at St Edmunds, Bodalla            9.00am 

1st Friday  

Anointing Mass    9.15am 

3rd Friday  

Mass at Banksia Village, Fr Murphy 10.30am 

1st Saturday  

Mass at Sacred Heart    9.15am 

Sacred Heart Parish, Moruya 
Moruya, Mossy Point, Broulee, Tuross Head, Congo, Bodalla 

Phone: 4474 2024 

Email: Moruya@cg.org.au 

Mail: PO Box 23, Moruya N.S.W..  2537 

Website: http://www.cg.org.au/moruya/Home.aspx 

Parish Office Hours. Tuesday to Thursday, 10am – 1pm 
Assistant Priest 
Fr. Dominic Byrne 

19th - 25th June 

Monday 19th  Liturgy of the Word    9.15am 

Tuesday 20th  Mass       5.30pm 

Wednesday 21st  Mass       9.15am 

Followed by Eucharistic Adoration until 4pm 

Thursday 22nd  Mass       9.15am 

Friday 23rd  Mass       9.15am 

Saturday 24th  Rosary      9.30am 

    Reconciliation   10.30am 

    Confirmation Vigil Mass   6.00pm 

Sunday 25th  Mass at The Pines, Tuross    8.00am 

    Mass             10.00am 

Parish Deacon Emeritus  
Rev. Paul Rummery 

Administrator 
Fr. John Armstrong 

PARISH SCHOOLS 

St Mary’s Primary School “In All Things May God Be Glorified” 
Principal: Mr. Mick Lowe. 44742817 

Carroll College – Regional Co-educational “Learning For Life” 
Principal: Mr. Steve Bath. 4471 5600  

Parish Secretary  
Mrs. Rachel Glover 

Important Dates 

June 

18th Farewell Celebration 

23rd Fr Martins Birthday 

24th Confirmation with Fr Tony Percy 

Where is Fr John this week? 

Tuesday and Wednesday in Batemans Bay.  
 

Where is Fr Dominic this week? 

Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Sunday 

in Moruya. 

Thursday, Friday and Saturday in Batemans 

Bay. 

Fr Martins will be in Moruya Friday and Satur-

day and Batemans Bay Thursday & Sunday. 

We look forward to welcoming our new Parish Administrator, Fr 

Martins Aloga. He will begin his appointment on 23rd June. 

Please keep both Fr John and Fr Martins in your prayers as they 

prepare for their new roles. 

If you have recovered and no 

longer wish to be on the  

prayer list, please let me 

know. 

Thank you and fare well 

Our parish would like to thank Fr John for 

being a part of our community, for supporting 

us during our highs and lows, for having an 

encouraging word and a happy smile. 

“In life we realise there is a role for everyone 

you meet. Some will test you, some will use 

you, some will love you, and some will teach 

you. But the ones who are truly important are 

the ones who bring out the best in you. They 

are rare and amazing people who remind you 

why it’s worth it.” - Unknown 

St John’s Anglican Church Car Boot 

Sale on 1st July 

Contact Ilonka on 44740605 for more 

information. 
 

Retreat In Daly Life at St Joseph’s House of Spirituality 

July 16 - August 6. Please contact Sr. Carmel or Sr. Frances 

on 44724021 for more information. 
 

Pastoral Care In-service Day, 20th July 

St Bernard’s Meeting Room, Batehaven. 

Please pick up a brochure in the church foyer. 

We are appealing for assistance in replen-

ishing the Casserole Bank with cooked 

meals for those in need.  

(Foil containers are available in the 

Church foyer.) 

There will be a retiring collection for Fr 

John after each Mass this Saturday & Sunday 

at both Moruya and Tuross Masses. 

Fr John’s Farewell 

Fr John’s farewell will be held this Sunday after Mass at St Mary’s 

Performing Arts Center with everyone bringing a plate to share, 

e.g. spring rolls, sausage rolls, quiche, pizza pinwheels etc. Tea, 

coffee and a cake will be supplied for supper.  
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